



Update for the 2020 Campbellton Bluegrass Festival

The safety of our spectators, entertainers and volunteers is our top priority. With the ongoing Covid-19 situation, the New Brunswick provincial government has announced that all large gatherings and festivals will be prohibited until December 31, 2020.

With that in mind, the Campbellton Bluegrass Festival committee has decided to cancel the 2020 edition of the festival. We are saddened to take this decision but we also need to ensure everyone's safety.

Thank you for your understanding during these unique times. We look forward to seeing you next year. Take care and stay safe.

Mis-à-jour du festival de Bluegrass de Campbellton 2020

La sécurité de nos spectateurs, musiciens et bénévoles est notre première priorité. Avec la situation du Covid-19, le gouvernement provincial du Nouveau-Brunswick a annoncé que tous les grands rassemblements et festivals seront interdits jusqu'au 31 décembre 2020.

Avec ces informations, le comité du Festival de Bluegrass de Campbellton a décidé d'annuler l'édition 2020 du festival. Nous sommes attristés de prendre cette décision, mais nous devons aussi assurer la sécurité de tous les gens.

Merci de votre compréhension pendant ces temps uniques. Nous espérons vous voir l'année prochaine. Prenez bien soin de vous.

Campbellton Bluegrass Festival committee

Le comité du festival de Bluegrass de Campbellton